
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd May 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

YEAR 6/7 UNIFORM GRANT 

 

Many parents/carers are entitled to help with buying school uniform as their child moves from 

primary to secondary school. If you are entitled to any of the following benefits you should contact 
Hackney Education and apply for their secondary school transfer offer via their website (see below) 

before 30th June: 

 

• Income Support; 

• Income-based jobseeker’s allowance; 

• Child tax credit, and getting no more than £16,190 pa; 

• Working tax credit and getting no more than £16,190 pa; 

• Guarantee element of pension credit, or 

• Income-related employment and support allowance; 

• University credit with a net earnings threshold of £15,400 pa.   

https://education.hackney.gov.uk/content/school-uniform-grant-age-11 

 
 

Whilst writing, may I remind parents/carers that our October half term dates next academic year 

are Monday 23rd October – Friday 3rd November 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr A Hall      Ms G Green 

Headteacher      Acting Assistant Headteacher,  

Head of Year 7 

 

https://education.hackney.gov.uk/content/school-uniform-grant-age-11

